
2023 Middle School Track Go Fan 
 
The district is implementing paperless tickets for out middle school middle school track & 
field meets this year. Leon County Schools is already working with Go Fan as our official 
digital ticket provider for high school athletics and events and this year we will expand to the 
middle school track & field meets.  
 
Parents and students can use the Q-R code attached that directs them to the Go Fan site to 
purchase tickets. Every week we will have new Q-R code. Once you arrive at the track, you 
will present your ticket to the volunteers at the gate. The process is pretty easy and 
seamless. 
 

1. Tickets are $5 dollars. Students and parents need to have the app on their phone.  
2. Cash option is $5 for parents and students at gate. 
3. A new Q-R Code will be posted every week for the upcoming meet 

 
  

   
 


